STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
COUNTY OF MARSHALL

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Please be advised that sealed bids will be received by the Marshall County Board of Supervisors of Marshall County, Mississippi, in the office of the County Administrator, Post Office Box 219, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635, (662) 252-7903, or bids may be submitted electronically at www.centralbidding.com, until 10:00 A.M. Monday July 18, 2022  for the purchase of (1) one new or used (but no older than a 2007) Man Lift equipped with a diesel engine, (4) four wheel drive, 45’ reach and be able to operate the lift from the bucket

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all formalities in the best interest of the County.

All bids should be clearly marked “Bid for Man Lift” on the outside of the envelope.

This the 20th day of June, 2022.

Tim Powell
County Administrator



